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December 2, 2016
Dear Parents,

We wanted to let you know that the most recent newsletter is on the Selkirk School Website (see link above). We are sending this
letter as follow up to ensure that every family who wishes to receive communication by email is on our email list.

We greatly value communication with our Selkirk families and use the newsletter and website as means to share information and help
families get involved in the community. In addition, we are often asking for feedback and, or support with various school programs
and initiatives.

For your information, The Cedar’s Bark Newsletter will be released on Friday January 13, Friday February 10t, Thursday April 13th,
Friday May 18t and Thursday June 15, Selkirk news (including the Cedar’s Bark) can also be found on the PAC website under the
Current News tab.

We will be sending newsletter communication via email to all parents that have completed the CASL (Canadian Anti-Spam Legislation)
form and paper copies to those who have not given permission.

If you did not receive the last newsletter, please let our office know by completing the form below. Please clearly print your name,
your child’s name, division number, and your e-mail address at the bottom and have your child return it to the office.

Many thanks,

Ms. Shannon Burton

Principal

Parent/Guardian Name: Email:
Parent/Guardian Name: Email:

Child’s Name Division:
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